


 

 

 

 

TO:  FALL 2022 Curriculum Committee  

FROM: Prof. Thomas Eaton, Chair, Department of Art  

DATE:  9/14/2022 

RE:  Change in Prerequisite for Art 4900 (The Art of Storyboarding) 

The Department of Art is proposing a change in Prerequisite for Art 4900 (The Art of 
Storyboarding.) 

FROM:  

 Art 55 Design Foundations 

 

 

TO:  

 Art 55 Design Foundations or Department Permission  

 

 

Rationale for Change: 

Past enrollment trends have shown that nonmajors are interested in enrolling and are often 
successful in computer-based graphic design classes like Art 49, an animation concentration 
course, but may not enroll due to the listed prerequisite. While it is recommended that Graphic 
Design and Illustration majors take Art 55 first as part of their Graphic Design and Illustration 
education, including permissions in the prerequisite section would also allow motivated 
nonmajors to take this class. This class will also be a recommended elective by the Media 
program to their students, as the concepts covered are applicable to video/filmmaking as well. 

 


